
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
  
  

Hello, I am a proud member of staff at Bishop Alexander. I joined this 

wonderful team in September 2020. 

Whilst working at Bishop, some of my favourite memories have been 

getting to know all of the children and reminiscing about my own 

days as a student at Bishop – 28 years ago! 

 

Miss Brown 

My hobbies and 

interests: 

 

Walking in the 

countryside 

Swimming 

Baking 

 

 Senior Midday Supervisor 

My favourite books: 

 

Enid Blyton 

Roald Dahl 

 
 I am delighted to 

work at Bishop 

because we are like 

one big family and the 

children are at the 

centre of everything 

we do. 

The person I find  

inspirational is Marcellus 

Baz for his passion in 

helping the young people in 

Nottinghamshire strive for a 

better future regardless of 

their background. 

 

If I wasn’t a Midday 

Supervisor,  I would 

love to be a Fashion 

Designer. 

 


